RSAAC Community Service Policy

In accordance with the mission statement of RSAAC, the student-athletes of Rosemont College are encouraged and required to perform community service approved by RSAAC for each season that they are a member of an athletic team.

Community Service projects and dates will be set by the teams and approved by RSAAC.  It is the duty of the representative of each team to report the proposal of the team’s community service to RSAAC prior to the 2nd Friday of April.  The community service event must be completed prior to the athletic banquet each year.

Additionally, each semester RSAAC will provide back up options for those who cannot perform this event with their team.

If the student-athlete does not complete her community service, she will not receive her Rosemont Athletic Letter.  Those student-athletes who have not completed their community service will have a chance to attend the RSAAC Appeals Meeting, where appeal is under the discretion of RSAAC.  These individuals may also write a letter of appeal, which would then be reviewed at the RSAAC Appeals Meeting.  The date of the appeals meeting will be announced during the spring semester.
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